M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:           Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 12, 2020
RE:
Field Trips

I have received the following field trip requests:

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

	School
	Date Of Trip
	Location
	Reason

	New Haven Elementary
	April 13, 2020
	Lexington, KY
	KY Horse Park

	Kelly Elementary
	April 27, 2020
	Frankfort, KY
	KY Government

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	


      All travel by commercial carrier is due to schedule/cost

I recommend approval of the field trips, as presented.
